
+++ postponement – Conference They do indeed compose and conduct! +++ 
 
We have been following the news about the pandemic course of SARS-CoV-2 
(corona virus) and today, with a heavy heart, we concluded to postpone the 
conference, They do indeed compose and conduct! (previously scheduled: 20 
-22 March 2020) to a later date. 
 
After months of extensive preparation, this was not an easy decision for us 
to make. However, recent developments and concerns from attendees and 
participants have led the organizational team to come to this difficult 
conclusion. Through this postponement, we hope to aid in slowing the spread 
of the virus by limiting international travel. We also wish to maintain an 
inclusive environment for the members of our community who may be in at-
risk health groups, so that they may attend the conference without concerns 
for their safety. 
 
The only exception to the postponement is the composition workshop with 
Laura Konjetzky, which will take place as planned on 20. 3. for a small 
group of five students. We are thrilled by the continued enthusiasm of the 
participants.  
 
If possible, the conference will be rescheduled for autumn 2020 or spring 
2021. Information will be provided as soon as it is available. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. We hope that you will be available at 
the new date and look forward to welcoming you in Munich soon.  
 
Thank you very much for your understanding! Stay healthy! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Anne Holler-Kuthe 
 
Board of directors musica femina münchen e.V. 
 


